
 

The Fremont Community in Action 

 

Members of Fremont Fire 

Rescue, with assistance from 

Asplundh Electrical Division and 

resident and former public 

safety member Charles Rand 

spent much of the summer and 

fall working on a pole barn at 

the rear of the Safety Complex 

lot.  It is planned for use in 

training and storage of Fire 

Rescue and Police equipment. 

  

At their annual dinner 

gathering, members of the Fire Rescue Department recognized Captain Kevin (L) O’Callaghan 

and Lieutenant Ryan Dame (R) for their work in spearheading the project.  They are pictured 

with Lieutenant Eben Bond who made the presentations for recognition, as a member of the 

Department’s Special Recognition Committee. 
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Thank you Veterans! 

Veterans and their families at Fremont’s Annual Memorial Day Parade and Services 

 

   Village 

Cemetery 

28 May 

2017 
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Ellis School Community 

Deputy Chief Kevin Zukas and Lieutenant Bryan Bielecki visited Ellis School in early January 2018 to assist 

Mr. Herrmann’s 8th grade science class with an infrared light project the students were working 

on.  Firefighters demonstrated to the class how 

they use infrared light in our thermal imager to 

detect a heat source during a fire or at an 

accident scene. 

Top row L to R: Fremont Fire Lieutenant Bryan 

Bielecki and Deputy Chief Kevin Zukas 

Bottom row L to R: Ellis 8th grade students 

Kiersten Daly and Kathryn Bielecki  
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“Education is not preparation for life; education is life itself.”  

~ John Dewey 

 


